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Flu Vaccinations 

If you would like your child to receive the 
nasal flu vaccine in school please follow this 
link to complete an online consent form 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?
Id=140848&Type=FLU 

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on: 
Monday 1st November. The link will close on Friday 
15th October. 

If your child has already had the Nasal Flu 
vaccine since Sept 2021 please disregard this msg. If you 
have any problems accessing the link or this is not your 
preferred method and would like to provide consent via the 
telephone please contact the immunisation team on 
0333 358 3397 option 2 (1). 

Is your child starting in Reception from 
September 2022? 

You need to have made your 
application by 15th January 
2022. 
You can do this by applying 
online: go to www.hull.gov.uk/
admissions from the 1st 
October 2021.  

PE Days 

Reminder: On these days children should come to 

school in their PE kit. 

Mondays Y1 

Tuesdays Y2 & EYFS 

Wednesdays Y3 & Y5 

Thursdays Y1, Y2, Y4, Y5 & Y6 

Fridays Y3, Y4 & Y6 

Autumn Term 

School Closes Friday 22nd October 

Half Term Monday 25th—Friday 29th 
October 

School Opens Monday 1st November 

School Closes for 
Christmas 

Friday 17th December 

Spring Term 

School Opens Tuesday 4th January 

School Closes Friday 18th February 

Half Term Monday 21st—Friday 25th 
February 

School Opens Monday 28th February 

School Closes Friday 8th April 

School Closes for Easter Monday 11th April—Friday 22nd 
April 

Summer Term 

School Opens Monday 25th April 

May Day—School Closed Monday 2nd May 

School Closes Friday 27th May 

Half Term Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd 
June 

School Opens Monday 6th June 

School Closes for Summer Thursday 21st July 

Headteacher’s Message 
 

Welcome Back! I hope you have had an enjoyable summer. 
There has been a wonderful buzz of joy in school! Welcome to 
our new Foundation Stage children and their families who are 
settling in really well. We wish all our new families a special 

St. Vincent’s welcome, and we hope they will continue to 
enjoy their time at St. Vincent’s VCA. We look forward to 
working with you. We also welcome our new teachers Ms 
Morrice and Mrs Stewart and Miss Porter our FS teaching 
assistant. We are very much looking forward to an exciting 

school year, full of wonderful learning opportunities!   

Welcome to our Safeguarding Team 

St Vincent’s VC Academy puts the children’s welfare and 
safety at the foremost of everything we do to ensure that 

children are looked after and progress academically 
within our care. 

Below are our Safeguarding Team consisting of: 
Designated Safeguarding Lead—Mrs. Bell 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead— Ms. Donnelly 
Deputy Safeguarding Lead— Mrs. Windeler 

If you have any concerns or worries regarding your 
child’s welfare then please do not hesitate to get in touch 

and arrange an appointment via the school office. 

FAO Year 6 Parents/Carers: 
All information regarding Primary to Secondary 
schooling can be found on the website below: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/admissions 

There is a guide for parents/carers, information on the 
process and a link to the application form on the site. 
The deadline for this 
submission is: 

Sunday 31st October 
2021 


